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Week 9 

So many positive things have been happening at school. Our 

beautiful Preschooler’s performed at our assembly on Monday. We 

can’t wait to get them into Kindergarten next year.  

A Certificate of Excellence was awarded to the school for 

outstanding student achievement in the Write4Fun 2017 schools 

writing competition.  

Our Kitchen Garden received two awards in the 2017 Rotary and 

Wellington Times Garden Competition. One for Best Garden 

managed by a child and the other; Best Garden in a non-residential 

area. Well done and a big thank you to Sue Nicholas and Deb 

George. Every time we look the garden has expanded.  

 

Girls Cricket Team. State Champions! 

Our girls Cricket Team were victorious in the Lord Taverners Shield 

PSSA Knockout. The team travelled to Maitland on Tuesday, 

November 28 to compete in the state semi-final against South 

Wagga. The girls then progressed to the finals against Bolwarra 

Public School who they were successful in defeating to claim the 

state title. A big thank you to Liz Jeffrey for her time and effort in 

getting the girls to this win.  



Celebrating Great Efforts and Performances 

Asher P/S, Alaiyah P/S, Zebulon P/S, Memphis KP, Tempe 

KB, Jesse KR, Payton KG, Laiteara 1T, Aaron 1CK, Denzel 

2S, Ella 3E, Ayva 4B, April 3/4N, Kiesha 5/6BK, Jamahl 5T 

and Georgina 6A 

Year 6 Farewell Dinner and Presentation 

There is much excitement in the Stage 3 Hall with students practising their dance moves and preparing 

for their big night on Thursday beginning at 5:00pm at the Wellington RSL Auditorium.  

This is a long-awaited but very special occasion for Year 6 students transitioning to High School after 

completing their time at Primary School. 

Presentation Day and Carols Evening 

Please remember next Tuesday is our Presentation Day and all students are hopeful of receiving an 

award rewarding them for their efforts and achievements throughout the year. Please come to the Civic 

Centre in Swift Street to help us celebrate. The event starts at 9:30am. Tuesday is also our Carols 

evening and this is always a special family event. Please come and share in the Christmas spirit with 

your family. 

For those children receiving awards, a letter will be sent home with children on Thursday.  

Student Reports  

We plan to have the Semester 2 student reports ready for distribution this Friday. Please read the 

reports with your child/ren and offer praise for what positive things they have achieved.  

The school year ends next Friday 15 December. There is still the expectation that students will be in 

attendance until Friday. Class rolls are marked every day and recorded absences are made against 

everyone’s name if they are not in attendance. 

Have a great week! 










